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Dear Rick:

On behalf of the Sunny Land Council, Boy Scouts

of America, I would like to express our appreciation

for the donation of 6 yards of shell.

It is only through the dedication and support

of Scouters, such as you, that we are able to extend

the Scouting program to the youth of our area.

Again, our thanks.

Sincerely,

Mr. Richard Langford 
Box 51 
Tallevast, Florida
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